BAMTA Board Minutes

January 21, 2015

Attendance:  Meredith Mihm, Carol Wickham-Revier, Martha Thompson, Michele Wooten, Toby Tennenbaum, Norma Schattke

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler

Meeting called to order:  8:15 a.m.

Minutes from 10-15-14 were presented and approved.

President announce one of our members, Judy Lambert, is very ill and hospitalized.  A get-well card was passed for board members to sign.
By-Law Compliance:  Toby Tennenbaum reported that BAMTA by-laws were acknowledged by NTMA as being in compliance with National's new teacher competitive rules.
BAMTA's Meeting use at Harvest Baptist Church:  Kate Smailer, BAMTA liaison with Harvest Baptist Church, sent an email with the following information:
· Because the doors closest to the sanctuary do not lock easily, we are asked not to use them to enter or exit the church.

· We are asked to send two individuals to learn how to turn the thermostat on and shut it off properly.  Action:  Kate Smailer and Toby Tennenbaum will arrange this.  A suggestion was made to record the process so anyone using the church for meetings or recitals can access this on YouTube.
· Rental fees will be increased this year.  Discussion centered on the financial stability of the church and whether we may need to find another space to meet at some point in the future.  Action:  Toby Tennenbaum will contact Kate Smailer and ask her to communicate to the church that we would like to be financially supportive.
MPF DVD's: Discussion centered on hiring an individual to record the concert DVD's.  Toby Tennenbaum and Laura Boniek are both researching options.  We were told there is about $2,000.00 budgeted for DVD's.  Action:  Toby Tennenbaum will contact Laura Boniek to share his research with her.

Tax Exempt Status:  We discussed reinstating our tax exempt status and purchase of a piano.

· Action:  Martha Thompson will consult with a legal tax consultant. 
· Action:  Martha Thompson will contact Carol Puchalski to assist with completion of the 36-page questionnaire required for reinstatement. 
Treasurer's Report:  Martha Thompson reported that expenses for Multiple Piano Festival rose - it cost $1,000.00 more to rent Vance Brand Auditorium this year.  Treasurer feels we should not be concerned about excessive funds in our accounts since we need extra cash to anticipate cost increases of rentals and other expenses.
MPF DVD's:  It was reported that the sound and visual quality were not as good as year's past.  We will probably pursue other service providers for recording Multiple Piano Festival next year.  One suggestion made is to investigate Lance Johnson in Golden.
Meeting ended at 9:00 a.m

